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Thank you to all who received the income surveys and 
responded so quickly.  The process has been completed 
with only two mailings.  It had been anticipated that at 
least four would be needed.  The Town has been notified 
that the survey results show qualifications have been met 
to apply for a grant through the Office of Regional and 
Community Affairs to be used toward the Water Tower and 
System Upgrade which has been in the planning stage for 
some time. 

The next step in the process is to hold a public hearing 
which has been scheduled for March 16th at 6:00 p.m. in 
the Annex.  The Engineer and Grant Writer will be present 
to discuss the project and the grant process.  It is 
imperative that we have attendance at the Public Hearing 
as citizen participation is counted toward meeting 
additional grant application requirements.   

CENSUS 2020 !!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!
Just to remind all that this is the year for Census and the 
process is underway.  Mailings with an invitation to 
respond are scheduled to be sent from March 12-20.  Some
of you may receive paper forms but others will be asked to 
respond to a simple form at 2020census.gov or by mail.  
This process is so very important to the Town and local 
units of government as many, in fact most, of the Federal, 
State, and County Distributions are determined by 
population.  As always, Warren residents may have a 
difficult time in receiving notices as distribution is 
made by address not P.O. Box.  If you have not been
contacted by the end of April, please take steps to 
be included.  Please call for assistance at the Clerk-
Treasurer’s office anytime.  260-375-2656

Winter must be over as it’s time to reset clocks on March 
8th and it’s Spring forward time.  Also time to change 
batteries in protective devices such as fire and smoke 
detectors.



INDOT is scheduled to reconstruct SR 5 through the Town 
as well as a portion of SR 218 E.  The project is to be 
completed by the Salamonie Summer Festival so it will 
begin in early Spring.  Please be aware and plan for the 
inevitable impact on traffic through Town.  There will be 
signs placed by INDOT prior to the start of the project.


